
1

Dan Marks

From: Chuck Luna <subvet@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 4:55 PM
To: Charles J Luna
Subject: Flash Traffic #8-4-2016: A Thank You from Paul Orstad for Scholarship Donations

Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number:       #8‐4‐2016 

Date:      8/12/2016 

Subject:  A Thank You from Paul Orstad for Scholarship 
Donations 
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐
‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ 
  
NEWS-01: A Thank You from Paul Orstad for Scholarship Donations. 
 
Submitted by: Alfred H Singleman Jr on 8/12/2016 
 
------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Shipmates here is the up to date list of the donations to the scholarship 
 
foundation where the money is used to make scholarships for our young 
 
people.  I would personally Like to thank the Base and Individuals who 
 
support certain Memorial Scholarships of past members and also for a few 
 
living scholarships which we have.  Thirty-eight scholarship were given out 
 
this year at a cost of $40,850.00 and we have done this for the past five 
 
years I believe.  So Please continue to support our scholarship foundation, 
 
no small or large donation will go unnoticed.  Thank you for your support 
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for the past 25 years, you have no Idea how pleased I am and proud to say I 
 
was your scholarship Chairman.  Thank you. Use the link below: 
 
https://www.ussvi.org/Documents/Charitable_CFDonors_2016_Scholarship_Program
 
_Donors.pdf 
 
  
 
Green board, 
 
Paul Wm. Orstad 
 
USSVCF NSC (soon retired) 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
This is an official email communication from the United States Submarine 
 
Veterans.  Contact the sender if you do not want to receive these messages. 
  


